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22nd October 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer  

RE: Attendance Matters. 

At Bournville school we are dedicated to our student’s bright futures 100%, 100% of the time. For 

our students to benefit from our culture of discipline, teaching for excellence and high 

expectations, students must be resilient with their attendance. For ALL students 100% attendance 

is the goal which requires us all, as a united team, to take every day of term seriously. A common 

misconception is that the final week of term is not important, this is incorrect. Every lesson is 

focused and dedicated around academic progress, critically improving on assessment criteria 

conducted earlier in the term.  

We are engaging in essential and impactful lessons making everyday count and the lessons in 

the final week of term one are no different. Moreover, the final week of half term one lessons 

often connect to the next phase of learning in half term two, so it is imperative that students 

attend school as diligently and punctually in the final week of term to continue to make 

accelerated progress for the new term.  

I understand it has been a long term, but our objective is to finish strong and continue to give 

100%, 100% of the time. Please look on our school website www.bournvilleschool.org for our 

“Attendance Matters” information booklet to give you further information relating to our 

expectations for students at Bournville. 

PLEASE REMEMBER PREPARATION FOR CONSISTENT ATTENDANCE STARTS THE DAY AND NIGHT 

BEFORE. 

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0121 475 

3881, or email r.mullings@bournville.fmat.co.uk. 

I would like to thank all parents/carers for your relentless support it is very much appreciated. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr R. Mullings 

Vice Principal 
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